
Dojo Message 7th January 2021 
 
Thank you to all those parents who have completed this form already, we will be in 
touch with you shortly. 
 
If you haven't please note: 
 
We are trying to gather information regarding who has and who has not got access 
to devices to access our online learning programs. 
 
If you have got devices and you are accessing the online learning fully (without any 
issues) could you too please fill in this form as it gives us a good idea of how many 
can fully access it. 
 
If you have devices but are having some issues, or you do not have enough internet 
access or some other technical issue, please take the time to fill in this form. We will 
use the information to provide some in person support sessions, where by you will 
be able to bring in your devices so we can try and help you connect fully. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs G 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6CLB6-7Jo-3Rn8lct2V043zK4Fq2xds
Z1uWt6lSwRXqlYAw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6CLB6-7Jo-3Rn8lct2V043zK4Fq2xdsZ1uWt6lSwRXqlYAw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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